
Avoid the “Summer Slip” 

Students entering 1st-3rd Grade 

 

                      

 

Your child worked so hard this year. While summer is a time to relax, sleep in and 
lounge around, we want to make sure they maintain the academic growth they 
have achieved this year. Lexia and STMath will be available for all students who 
are currently enrolled in these programs. These are iPad/computer-based sites. 
Included is your child’s login information and website addresses. Attached you 
will find a “Reading Bingo” sheet. It is a fun way for students to keep up with 
reading and do it creatively. Once you have completed one of the squares, color it 
in. Your child will return this to next year’s teacher by August 16th. The entire 
bingo board should be completed. If your child is reading chapter books, they may 
read each chapter in a different way and color in a square for each chapter 
completed. Please reach out with any questions. If you have any issues logging in, 
you may reach out to Mrs. Riney @ criney@ctkcathedralschool.org and she can 
assist you. 

Mrs. Esparza           Mrs. Jackson        Mrs. Sanchez 

 

Lexia: https://www.lexiacore5.com/ 

User Name: ____________________ 

Password: ______________________ 

 

 



 

 

 

 


